
Short Term Confidentiality Request Letter 
For Certification Service in the USA 

 
 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Pursuant to Paragraphs §0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules (47 C.F.R.) and in 

accordance with the FCC Public notice dated June 15, 2004 (DA 04-1705), we request short 
term confidentiality prior to marketing the device for the documentation of the following 
products: 
 
FCC ID Model name 

2BC9K-MW1021P MW1021P, LeoPad 10, LeoPad 10X, ML1009P 
 
 
For the products listed above, we request short term confidentiality for all applicable exhibits 
as there are: 

• External photos 

• Internal photos 

• Test setup photos 

• User manual 
 
The above listed exhibits contain business sensitive information which we wish to keep 
confidential until the actual marketing of our device, that is planned for: 
 
Short term confidentiality release date: < 2024/05/06 > 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Signature Date:2023-11-6 

 
Name / Title: Joyce Rao / Manager 
Company: Shenzhen Adreamer Elite Co., Ltd. 
Address: 4/5th Fl, Building F, Fuanna Industrial Park, Qingning No.1 Rd., Qinghu, Longhua, 
ShenZhen, China 
Phone: +86-755-33060076 
Fax: +86-755-33060076 
E-Mail: joyce@adreamertech.com 
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